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For Immediate Release             July 28, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Identity of Burglary Suspects 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the suspects 
pictured below who were involved in multiple Burglary of a Motor Vehicle incidents occurring in the Lake 
Conroe Hills, Twin Shores, and Shadow Bay subdivisions on July 23, 2021. During these burglaries, seven 
firearms were stolen. 

One suspect is described as a white female with blonde hair and wearing a red hooded sweater. The male 
suspect is possibly a younger Hispanic male with black hair and wearing a light-colored shirt. This male 
may be the same individual pictured in the black and white photograph. Additionally, another suspect who 
is not pictured may go by the name “Beau” or “Bo.” The suspects left the area in what appears to be a tan 
2006 Ford Crown Victoria or similar model with distinct custom rims.   

If anyone has information on the identity of the suspects, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 
Office at 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to case 
#21A228961. 
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